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On Friday, January 17, our 6th-grade students celebrated their 
halfway day.  Teachers organized fun games and activities to 
celebrate the completion of students’ first half of public schooling; 6 ½ 
years down, and 6 ½ years to go!   
 
We had a total of 15 teams (85 total students) participate in our FTC 
robotics tournament Saturday, January 25.  Huge thank you to all of 
the volunteers who gave up a Saturday to ensure we had a fun and 
successful event!  Three of our teams earned the right to move on to 
the state competition, where they will compete against other middle- 
and high-school teams. 
 

We recognized 121 students on Friday, February 7, at our second-quarter, honor-roll assembly.  Students in 
each grade who earned a GPA of 3.5 or higher for the second quarter received a certificate and participated in 
a fun game of dodgeball.   
 
Our leadership class has organized some fun dress-up days 
for the week of Valentine’s Day, as well as a dance on Friday 
afternoon.  Thank you to DJ Jorge Meza for bringing the beats!         
 
Upcoming events: 
February 14 - Valentine's Day Dance 
February 17 - Presidents Day - No school 
February 28 - Data Teams 
March 10-13 - 6th-grade Outdoor School 
 

 



Enrollment 2024-2025 
  Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May 
6th 116  115  118  116  112  117       
7th 129  130  128  126  127  127       
8th 107  105  106  107  106  109       
Total 352  350  352  349  345  353       

 
We had 36 total behavior referrals during the month of January, outlined in the table below: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Lady Vikings have been having a 
great season, and there are still a few 
opportunities left to see them play at 
home!  Our final home game of the 
season will be Tuesday, February 18.  
Games kick off with C team playing at 
4pm, followed by B and A teams. 
 


